
 

 

 

DATE:  June 3, 2022 
 
TO:  Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 
 
FROM:  Chancellor Ronald Gerhard, CLPCCD  
  
SUBJECT:  CLPCCD Mask Mandate Update 
 

The Chabot-Las Positas Community College District had been scheduled to transition away from the 
mask mandate at the end of the day today. The mandate has been in place as a safety measure to limit 
the transmission of COVID-19. Yesterday, Alameda County health officials announced that masks will 
again be required in most indoor public settings beginning 12:01 a.m. on Friday, June 3, 2022. This 
means that until further notice from public health officials, masks will continue to be required indoors at 
all district facilities.  

The new order from Alameda County health officials comes as our county sees high levels of daily 
reported COVID-19 cases. Wearing a high-quality mask protects you and those around you while we 
navigate this time of high community transmission levels. We will continue to monitor our county’s 
situation and will keep you apprised of any changes. Please find the attached full press release from the 
Alameda County Public Health Department.  

Health officials remind us of the importance of continuing to stay home if we feel sick or test positive. I 
hope you and your family stay healthy and safe. 

 


